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U.S. Department     

of Transportation 

Public Meeting Notice 

On January 24, 2024, Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and Federal Transit 

Administration (FTA) will be in attendance at an open public meeting of the Metropolitan 

Transportation Commission (MTC to explain the transportation planning and certification 

process for the Bay Area. The MTC meeting is scheduled to begin at 9:35 AM. 

 

The public meeting is part of a review that will assess compliance with Federal regulations pertaining to 

the transportation planning process conducted by the Metropolitan Transportation Commission, the 

California Department of Transportation, Transit Operators, and local units of government in the San 

Francisco – Oakland metropolitan area. 

 

If you have comments, an opportunity for public comment will be provided at the meeting. If you are not 

able to attend the meeting, please send your comments to our email address by April 24, 2024: 

Cert.Review@dot.gov 

 

You can also address your comments to: 

Federal Highway Administration, California Division  

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 4-100  

Sacramento, CA 95814-4708 

Or 

 

Federal Transit Administration, Region  IX 

90 Seventh Street, Suite 15-300 

San Francisco, CA 94103-6701  

 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids for services should contact MTC by writing or 

calling: 

Metropolitan Transportation Commission 

375 Beale St Ste 800,  

San Francisco, CA 94105 

Tel: (415) 778-6700 

–Email: info@bayareametro.gov 

mailto:Cert.Review@dot.gov

